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         NEWSLETTER  FOR 

 
Summer is almost over and we will be heading into Autumn (Fall) 
with all the changing leaves and beautiful colors.  Fall can be the 
best time of year if we truly get one (LOL).  Football season kicks off 
as well with high school, College (Boise State) and of course the 
Pro’s.  Many a weekend have been or still are spent in front of the 
TV or out at games.  September also brings the Kick off to many 
new TV shows or new seasons of our favorites.  So here’s hoping 
September is a GREAT month for all and of course the 
management and staff wish you all the BEST!!                               

        NURSING  NEWS     
Stacey S. our new Director of Nursing, sends out Hello’s and 

wants to thank all of the Residents she has meet to date for the 
warm reception.  She is looking forward to meeting everyone 

and her door is always open to residents and family!! 

     ACTIVITY  NEWS       
This month the Lunch Bunch group will be heading to The 
Outback Steakhouse for some Yummy Lunch!  All are 
welcome (Family Too).  J.J. Dion is here Sept. 1 and the 
Footnotes bring their Group here on the 29th.  We are also 
going to have an old favorite of mine, Larry Arni, he will be 
coming to play for us on the 19th.  Mark your calendar to come 
out to the dining room.  Of course our regulars will be here 
along with ice cream or bithday cake.   Just a reminder that 
everyone should put CELLPHONES ON VIBRATE when in 
groups!! When phones go off it is very disruptive to the group 
and all attending!  Thanks!  Again hope to see everyone in 
some type of group and yes families are always welcome.  
Have a Super September. 

     CONGRATULATI0NS      
 ” Employee of the Month” is SHANNA T.!  Shanna is a 
Caregiver who takes special care to make sure that her 
residents are given the best care and attention they deserve.  
She is a real Team Player and the Residents see her efforts and 
appreciate all she does.  A BIG THANKS to Shanna and all her 
hard work.  The Resident of the Month is Shirley C.  Shirley is 
well liked by her peers and is very helpful to them.  She is also 
a big help in the activity groups she attends.  Shirley has been 
here only a few months but has settled in very nicely and is 
greatly appreciated by all! A big thanks from Activities  
 
  

SEPTEMBER    BIRTHDAYS 
Joann J.-------------------9/01 

Lou D.---------------------9/07 
Janis S. --------------------9/09 
Lois T.---------------------9/11 
William S.-----------------9/13 
Patrick D.-----------------9/13 
Mardge W.----------------9/15 
Mary Lee W.--------------9/16 
John B.---------------------9/20 
Lucille M.------------------9/24 
Jack W.---------------------9/26 
Larue R.--------------------9/28 
Helen J.---------------------9/29 

ENTERTAINMENT 
9/01    J.J. Dion                  @ 2:30 
9/06   Ken Harris                @ 2:45             
9/12    Rolando Ortega    @  2:45              
9/18    Bruce Biggs             @ 10:45 
9/19    Larry Arni                @ 2:45 
9/25    Sean Rodgers         @ 2:45 
9/26    Spudman                  @ 2:45 
9/29    Footnotes                 @ 2:30 
CHAIR MASSAGES AVAILABLE 
on Tuesday & Wed. with DAWN 
there is a $1.00 a MINUTE FEE 
STONEBRIDGE FOOT CLINIC 

are here on the 3RD Friday 
of the month for a $25 FEE 
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